
RING OF GULLION COMHALTAS, FORKHILL 

MUSIC CLASSES 🎶🎶🎶 

Our music classes are resuming face-to-face on Tuesday 
28 September 2021 

We are offering lessons in a wide variety of traditional 
instruments and singing. 

Registration is taking place on Tuesday 14 September 
2021 in The Welcome Inn from 6.30pm-8.00pm 

All ages and abilities welcome.


Any questions or queries can be answered at registration 


If you are unable to attend registration- email- 
ringofgullioncce@gmail.com - we will be happy to 
accommodate you. 🎶🎶🎶 
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